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JOIN US for coffee, rolls, and fellowship after Mass.  All are 
welcome! 
 
TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – “Every worthwhile gift, every genuine benefit, comes from above,” says St. 
James in the second reading.  But he reminds us, true worship of God involves using those good gifts to benefit the less fortunate.  
Good Stewardship is not optional; it is the hallmark of our faith! 

 
THANK YOU to the Knights of Columbus for the generous donation to cover Religious Education tuition costs for our students! 
 
PARISH COUNCIL will meet THIS Thursday, September 5th, after Mass.  
 
BREAKFAST AND BAKE SALE – Please join us NEXT Sunday, September 8th, when our Social Justice Committee and Newman 
Catholic Senior, Paige Johnson, will be hosting a free-will offering Breakfast and Bake Sale after Mass to support the Alzheimer’s 
Association.  All money will be donated to the North Iowa Walk to End Alzheimer’s under Team “Sheryl’s Squad.”  A team formed 
to honor Sheryl Weiner (Paige’s Grandma), a member of our parish.  If you would like to make something for the bake sale, please 
contact Paige by email: paige.johnson@newmancatholic.org.  Wear purple to show your support, as well!  The walk is being held 
on Sunday, September 15th, at NIACC.  Paige would love to have you walk with her!  To join her team or make a donation: 
http://act.alz.org/goto/SherylsSquad_Paige 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION is kicking off!  Classes resume NEXT Sunday, September 8th.  Please be sure to check the Religious 
Education section of the bulletin each week for updates and announcements! 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS PENNIES FOR HEAVEN – The Pennies for Heaven Program collects money from local Councils and 
is forwarded to the diocesan vocation directors to help offset costs for our seminarians.  The funds are used to meet emergency 
needs of seminarians, sponsor gatherings of recently ordained priests, sponsor the annual gathering for all Iowa seminarians 
before they go back to their respective schools in the fall, and sponsor discernment days and weekends for prospective 
seminarians.  If you are interested in donating to this great cause, please drop your money in the Pennies for Heaven box on the 
table in the back of the church.  The Knights wish to thank you for your past, current, and future contributions! 
 
DAY OF ADORATION – Please remember to mark your calendar for the Sacred Heart Parish’s “Day of Adoration” on September 
14th, from 8:00am–8:00pm.  There are sign-up sheets in the back of the church and on the table going into the waking area.  We 
can all think of things to pray for – our families, our parish, our country, and our world.  It is a good time to pray for a safe and 
bountiful harvest.  The goal is to have at least 2 people per time slot.  Everyone is encouraged to participate in any way they can.  
Come and spend some time with Jesus! 
 
GUILD NEWS – After checking with various places on the price of turkey we received a bid from S & S Locker in Osage that we 
feel we can work with.  It will be a higher cost than last year but feel it will still let us make a profit.  The date is the last Sunday in 
October – the 27th.  We will do take-out only again this year. The menu will be the same as always with apple & pumpkin pies.  We 
have a quilt donated by Marilyn Ermer again this year.  Raffle tickets to win the quilt will be sold closer to the dinner.  We will again 
be asking for “Adopt a Turkey” donations to help cover the cost and because we are not asking for volunteers to bake a 
turkey.  Watch for a letter first part of October.  Mark the date on your calendar!!! 
  
BOAT RENTAL – We have donation for a 2-hour boat rental (Monday through Friday) on Clear Lake that came in too late for the 
Irish Fair.  It expires the end of September.  It is a $250.00 value.  If anyone is interested in using the rental, contact the office for 
more information.     
  
ST. MARY CATHOLIC CHURCH, GREENE IOWA is having their Fall Festival next Sunday, September 8th, serving Drive-Thru 
only from 10:30 am until 12:30 pm or until gone.  Follow the sign.  Cost is $12.00.  Menu: turkey, dressing, potatoes & gravy, corn, 
cranberries, dinner roll and pie.  Brochure on bulletin board 
 

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 
Sunday, September 1st – 8:00am (Rosary at 7:30am) 
 + Jerry Weaver 
Thursday, September 5th – 5:30pm  
 (Adoration & Confession beginning at 5:00pm)  
 + JoAnn Peterson 
Friday, September 6th – 9:00am (Sheffield Nursing Home)  
Sunday, September 8th – 8:00am (Rosary at 7:30am) 
 + Mel & Kay Kruckenberg 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic Church parish, are a 
community of Christian faith striving to teach the word of God, to minister the 

sacraments, and to share Jesus’ love. 
 

SACRED HEART UPCOMING EVENTS:  
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 5th – Parish Council Meeting 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 8th – Alzheimer’s Walk Breakfast and 
Bake Sale; 1st Day of Religious Education Classes 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 14th – Sacred Heart Day of Adoration 
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FOOD BANKS – West Fork Food Pantry: If you or someone you know is in need, their hours are Thursdays from 2:00pm–5:00pm 
and the first Saturday of the month from 10:00am–12:00pm.  They are located on Main Street in Sheffield.  Their phone number is 
641-892-4010.  You must be a resident of the West Fork School District to be eligible for receiving food.  Hawkeye Harvest Food 
Bank is always in need of donated items.  There are baskets in the entry to the church to leave any items you want to donate. 
 
WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND – Marriage is a journey!  A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Experience can 
help you enrich your marriage and add some pizzazz to your journey.  Whether you’ve been married 1 year or 50, a Marriage 
Encounter Experience may be just the thing you need to put a breath of fresh air into your relationship.  For more information or to 
sign up, go to wwme.org or call Greg & Denise at 563-920-9419. Upcoming dates: September 27th–29th in Dubuque; and 
November 8th–10th in Holstein. 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          Religious Education News                 

 
ALTAR SERVERS WANTED!  We are looking for 3rd – 8th Graders who are interested in learning to be an altar server.  Please 
contact Sarah Nelson or Helen Cahalan if your son or daughter is interested.  
 
REGISTRATION SHEETS are on the brown table by the waking room.  Each family: please review your forms, make any changes, 
and return.  There are also blank forms on the table for any new students.  
 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 8th – First Day of Class.  No Donuts: Breakfast served after Mass 
 
***Donuts – For the first half of the year, donuts will be purchased by Religious Education.  Families are needed to help serve and clean up. 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          With Gratitude We Give                 

 

BUDGET                                August 26, 2024 BUILDING FUND CHURCH ROOF FUND 

Adults: $6,770.00 Balance: $10,488.61 Balance: $21,190.24 
Offertory: $75.00 Donations: $100.00 Donations: $1,025.00 
Building: $100.00 TOTAL:       $10,588.61 TOTAL:       $22,215.24 
Church Roof: $1,025.00 
TOTAL: $7,970.00 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 1, 2024 – 8:00am 
LECTOR:  Beth Janssen 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  John & Sue McLaughlin 
                                                Jim Weaver, Dave Weiland 
MUSIC:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Kim Tracy 
SERVERS:  Josie Janssen, Max Martinek 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Les & Sandy Knowles 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Jill Rowe, Sherri Sprung 
ROSARY:  Dale Hubka  

 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2024 – 8:00am 
LECTOR:  Lisa Schultz 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Tammy Hrubetz, Kate Osterman 
                                                Cassaundra Reed, Lisa Schultz 
MUSIC:  Andrea & Avah Hanig, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Owen & Beau Hanig 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Jim Weaver, Gary Weiner 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Les Knowles, Charley Sprung 
ROSARY:  Jeff Schultz 
  

 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2024 – 8:00am 
LECTOR:  Dave Weiland 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Bob & Marilyn Ermer 
                                                Tim & Margaret Nuehring 
MUSIC:  Kim Tracy, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Makenna Dick, CeCe McLaughlin 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Tony & Renee Laudner 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Dan Hrubetz, Paul Rowe 
ROSARY:  Charley Sprung  

 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2024 – 8:00am 
LECTOR:  Charley Sprung 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Renee Laudner, Sarah Johnson 
                                                Jim Weaver, Dave Weiland 
MUSIC:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Norah Hubka, Kynnley Nelson 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Frank & Kim Tracy 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Jill Rowe, Sherri Sprung 
ROSARY:  Bill Martin  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

 
 

 

Pastor: Fr. Josh Link: 641-822-4950 (Rockwell), 641-357-3214 (Clear Lake) 
Council President: Jason Dick: rockwellcell@netins.net 
Building Committee Co-Chairs: Tim Nuehring: 641-430-4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; Gary Weiner: 641-425-1217 
Finance Committee Chair: Jane Weiland: 641-512-5861 
Bookkeeper/Guild President: Helen Cahalan: 641-822-4852, h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org 
Coordinator of Religious Education: Sarah Nelson: 641-512-7970, dbq173ff@dbqarch.org 
Bulletin: Items for the bulletin? Email sacredheartrockwellbulletin@gmail.com or call Sarah Johnson: 641-425-4896.  Items due Thursday by 12:00pm! 

 FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK!  Look for Sacred Heart Catholic Church Rockwell 

mailto:dbq173ff@dbqarch.org

